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  The purpose of this ALERT is to inform Providers, Client Representatives, and Community Based 

Organizations that the Medical Insurance and Community Service Administration Lincoln Medicaid 

Office is moving. 

 

The current office, located at Lincoln Hospital, 234 East 149th Street, Bronx, NY 10451, will be relocated 

and renamed: 

                          Name/Location: Rider Medicaid Office  

  305 Rider Ave, 4th fl. 

  Bronx, NY 10451 

 

                    Telephone Number: 718-585-7872 

      

 Days and Hours of Operations:  Monday - Friday, 9:00am – 5:00pm 

 

The current location at Lincoln Hospital will close Friday, September 27, 2019 at 5:00pm, and subsequently, 

the Rider Medicaid Office will be opened Monday, September 30, 2019 at 9:00am.  

 

The new office is in the Mott Haven section of the Bronx, conveniently assessable by multiple subway and 

bus lines. It is within walking distance of the Bx1, Bx2, Bx19, Bx21, Bx32, Bx 33 and BxM4, as well as the 

following subway lines; the 4 and 5 at 138th Street, and the 6 at 3rd Avenue-138 Street.  

 

 

PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPRPOIATE STAFF 

 

 

Relocation/Rename of the Lincoln Medicaid Office  


